
Our Winter League is now in full swing as
well as Winter maintenance on the course.  
You will see white lines have been sprayed so
please do keep trolleys outside of these lines.  
We also remind you that trolleys are not
permitted during extreme wet or frost
conditions. 
Our Beginners’ Group have their first
competition this month and we also have
our Presentation Evening coming up on
Saturday 23 November at Crooklands, 7pm
(7:30pm start). If you have not yet purchased
your ticket, please do so by Monday 11
November.  Menu choices are required by
Thursday 14 November. Please leave any
raffle prize donations with the clubhouse
staff.

The Tee Room will be serving a Winter Menu on
Wednesdays and Thursdays, 8:30am to 3pm.
You will still be able to enjoy the Full Menu on
other days of the week.

DESPITE OCTOBER SEEING THE START OF WINTER
GOLF, PREFERRED LIES, HOLLOW TINED GREENS,
WINTER TEES AND GREENS WE SHOULD ALL BE
GRATEFUL FOR THE WORK THAT GOES ON BOTH TO
PROTECT THE COURSE AND PREPARE IT FOR NEXT
SUMMER. IT WAS ALSO THE START OF THE WINTER
LEAGUE WITH TWENTY FIVE INTREPID GOLFERS
BEGINNING THEIR SEARCH FOR FIVE GOOD ROUNDS TO
BECOME NOT ONLY THE WINTER LEAGUE CHAMPIONS
BUT THE FIRST ENTRANTS TO THE NEW CHAMPIONS
TROPHY TO BE STAGED NEXT OCTOBER. THIS NEW
TROPHY IS THE BRAINCHILD OF OUR VICE-CAPTAINS
ALAN AND KATIE AND WILL BE PLAYED FOR AMONGST
ALL THE WINNERS/CHAMPIONS THROUGHOUT THE
SEASON, NOT TO BE CONFUSED WITH THE CLUB
CHAMPION WHO IS THE WINNER OF THE COLIN DEAKIN
TROPHY AS THIS REMAINS OUR ONLY SCRATCH MEDAL
CHAMPIONSHIP AND AN EXCELLENT WAY TO
REMEMBER OUR CURRENT COURSE RECORD HOLDER
AND EXCELLENT GOLFER WHO SADLY PASSED 
AWAY AT A YOUNG AGE.   IN OTHER
 NEWS, SOME OF YOU MAY KNOW 
THAT I OFTEN WRITE TO GOLF 
PUBLICATIONS, AND AS A RESULT, 
WE WELCOMED JEREMY ELLWOOD
FROM GOLF MONTHLY LAST 
MONTH WHO ENJOYED HIS FIRST 
VISIT TO THE COURSE.  
ROGER.

CLUBHOUSE OPENING HOURS

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR CAPTAINS

IF IT’S YOUR BIRTHDAY THIS
MONTH, THEN LOOK OUT FOR
AN EMAIL FROM US TO INVITE

YOU TO ENJOY A SLICE OF CAKE
TO CELEBRATE YOUR SPECIAL

DAY!

A BIRTHDAY TREAT ON US

COMPETITION RESULTS
WINTER LEAGUE |  12 OCTOBER 2024

LADIES
C. RICHARDSON 36 POINTS

K. JOEL  33 POINTS

MEN
J. KING  36 POINTS

J. HEWITT 35 POINTS
P. FARRINGTON 35 POINTS

TWOS ANALYSIS
P. FARRINGTON  2@5TH

N. ADAMS  2@3RD

MANY THANKS TO PAM
BROUGHTON FOR SHARING HER

PICTURE WITH US. IT’S A
BEAUTIFUL SHOT.

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

1ST NOVEMBER TO 31ST JANUARY 
8:30AM TO 3:30PM

AS WE HEAD THROUGH AUTUMN TOWARDS WINTER
WE HAVE BEEN LUCKY ENOUGH TO HAVE SOME FINE
SUNNY DAYS ON WHICH WE HAVE ENJOYED PLAYING
ON OUR COURSE WHICH IS STILL IN WONDERFUL
CONDITION. AS THE WEATHER DETERIORATES OUR
THOUGHTS WILL NO DOUBT TURN TO PRACTICE IN THE
SIM STUDIO WHICH IS A GREAT FACILITY FOR KEEPING
THE SWING GOING WHEN THE WEATHER IS LESS KIND.
THERE ARE ALSO NUMEROUS COURSES TO TRY ONES
HAND AT.....I CAN THOROUGHLY RECOMMEND HAVING A
GO AT TEETH OF THE DOG, A COURSE IN THE
DOMINICAN REPUBLIC WHICH I HAD THE PLEASURE OF
PLAYING BACK IN MAY 2023.

BOOKING FOR OUR CHRISTMAS COMPETITION (12TH
DECEMBER) IS OPEN ON BRS. THIS WILL BE A SHOTGUN
START AT 9.30 AM. DEPENDING ON WEATHER AND
CONDITIONS IT WILL BE 9 OR 18 HOLES AS A TEAM
GAME FOLLOWED BY LUNCH AND PRIZEGIVING. 
ANGELA


